
The​ ​DREAM​ ​House  
A Capital Area Dream Center Ministry 

 
Updates: 
 
Good news! 
I’m sure you could use some of it, right!? During these tough times, we wanted to share our 
exciting news that Abby moved into the Dream House...just in time! Despite it being a unique 
beginning, she has been doing remarkably well! Since she is currently the only one living at the 
Dream House, she has spent a lot of time with our family and has bonded with our little ones 
quickly.  The joy she carries is contagious and she has been a blessing to be “quarantined” with 

her during these last weeks. 
 
We have chosen to have as much fun as we can during 
the social distancing! Abby has gotten to explore the city 
with several walks to the capital and even a long walk to 
City Island. We have found several other places to walk 
and enjoy the nice spring weather, when it chooses to 
come around. Our family has made sweet memories with 
her making cookies, pretending to roast marshmallows, 
having “dance parties” and watching Disney movies. God 
is using this precious time to bring healing to Abby as she 
gets to be the kid she never got to be. Abby also spent her 
own time watching the entire Bible series and pursuing 
healing prayer. She is hungry to walk in freedom and 

inspire others. Thank you for your prayers, resources, donations, and hard work that made it 
possible for Abby to call the Dream House her home.   
 
A Word from Abby 
“Hi, my name is Abby and I am so happy to be the first Dream 
House girl! Before I moved to the Dream House, I was at a very dark 
and gloomy place. I wanted to come to the Dream House, because I 
want to grow closer to Jesus, and I want to feel the love of a family. 
Since moving here, I’ve experienced that and more. My dreams are 
to go back to college for either photography or evangelism and to 
buy a plane ticket, because I have never been on a plane!” 
 
 



Moving forward 
As with many things in our lives right now, moving in more girls to the Dream House is on hold. 
There are other girls interested in the Dream House and we look forward to moving forward 
when possible. One of the applicants will be having a Facetime interview this week, with the 
hopes that she can at least know now if it is a good fit or not.   
 
 
Needs  
In order to guarantee sustainability, monthly support is greatly needed to maintain a special 
place for lives to be transformed.  
You can become a monthly-support partner by going to ​www.cadcdreamhouse.org​. Follow the 
“Donate” links and check the box “Make this a monthly donation.”  
 
Checks made out to Capital Area Dream House can be mailed to The Dream House 1323 State 
Street Harrisburg, PA 17103.  
 
On-going needs: 
Shower caddies 
Deodorant 
Feminie products  
Brushes and combs 
Hair ties 
Nail polish and remover 
Laundry bags 
Water bottles 
Toilet paper 
Tissue boxes 
Paper towels 
Expanding pocket files 
Locking medicine boxes 
Restaurant gift cards 
Grocery store gift cards 
 
If you would like to donate any of these items, please email Shannon Shelly at 
thedreamhousecadc@gmail.com​ or by phone 717-919-7442. 
 
 
**Sorry for the black and white copy! The place we get colored copies printed is of course not 
operating right now!  
If you would like to help save us postage and receive newsletters via email, please send your 
email address to ​thedreamhousecadc@gmail.com​. 
We are happy to send out hard-copy newsletters, though, if you’d rather it come that way!!  
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